
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                 

                       
 
  

Coulsdon Church of England Primary School  
Bradmore Green 

Old Coulsdon 
Surrey. CR5 1ED 

 

Telephone: 01737-554789 
email: office@ccofe.uk 

Mrs Anne Hudson BA Hons, PGCE Acting Head Teacher  

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,       20th February 2023 
 

KS2 Arts Performances – Friday 10th March 
 
Please see below the final arrangements for the KS2 Arts Performances. 
 
The dress rehearsal will be performed to the rest of the school and will take place on Tuesday 7th 
March. All costumes must therefore be in school by this date in a named carrier bag please. The 
afternoon performance on Friday 10th March will start at 1.30pm, and finish at approximately 
3.15pm (doors open at 1.15pm). The evening performance will start at 6.00pm (doors open at 
5.45pm) and finish at approximately 7.45pm. The children will need to be at school by 5.30pm 
already dressed in their costumes on this evening. Please provide a small drink and a snack for your 
child (no nuts, sweets or fizzy drinks please). 
 
There will be two adult tickets available per family to cover both performances, and we are 
limited to seating 100 adults in the hall. Any babies or toddlers will need to sit on laps for the 
duration of the performance, and we regret that there is no room to accommodate buggies or 
prams inside the school. These will therefore need to be left outside. Please indicate your 
requests by completing the Google form below. You can request one ticket for each performance 
or two for the same performance if you prefer. Tickets will be issued on a first-come first-served 
basis. If you would be interested in any spare tickets which become available, please also indicate 
this on the Google form, and you will be contacted after Wednesday 8h March if there are any 
seats remaining. Please bring your ticket with you for the performance. 
   
We would like to hold a raffle if possible at the end of the performances, and would be most 
grateful for any donations of suitable raffle prizes. Refreshments will also be available during the 
intervals. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Miss Turley, Mrs Newsome & Mr Johnson 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd4WLkyuBUpYloho1qnnVbTecxfMI1Qh0PxbxfJP3-
7f9_6iw/viewform?usp=sf_link 
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